
 
To join the IAM 912 Mailing List, log on to: www.iamll912.org       Also, like us on Facebook: 

facebook.com/IAM.912 

WEEKLY STEWARDS REPORT 

Wednesday, June 21, 2017 

MEETING - The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Tuesday, September 12 at the 

UAW 647 Union Hall, located at 10020 Reading Road, Evendale, Ohio. The 2nd shift will meet at 

1:00PM; 1st and 3rd shifts meet at 3:30PM 

 

 

 ARAMARK UNIFORMS – A posting has been issued to find out if there is interest in getting any uniforms 

from Aramark, which is a union company.  Their rates seem to be competitive, too.  Please contact your 

steward if interested. 

 

 EGRESS LIGHTING – This safety issue is currently being addressed by IAM and UAW safety members and 

the company.   

 

 ETR INFORMATION – Brother Wolbers wanted to remind members to check your ETRs before they go into 

effect.  Please see the posting for further information. 

 

 

 IAM DISTRICT 34 PICNIC – Don’t forget to bring your family to the IAM District 34 Picnic this Sunday, June 

25.  It’s at Strickers Grove in Hamilton from noon until 8 PM.  There is no cost for IAM 912 members and 

their families.  Further information is on our website, WWW.IAMLL912.ORG under events. 

 

 SPLIT-THE-POT WINNER – Gary Richardson was the winner this week and he donated his winnings to 
charity. 
 

 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
D. Shane Latta, Communicator LL912 
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